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Wednesday 8th October                           

                                                                 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 
The Year 6 trip to Cardiff next Summer has been booked.  The dates are June 17th – 19th.  There will be 
a meeting to discuss details on Thursday 22nd November at 6pm. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £145.00 and a non-refundable deposit of £30.00 paid to the school by Friday 
23rd November will secure a place for your child. There will be no places available after this date as 
final numbers need to be given to the youth hostel.  The remaining balance of the trip (£115) will need to 
be paid by 1st of May 2019. Payment to be made via parentmail. 
 
This trip to Cardiff will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to experience a ‘big’ city and is a lovely 
way to end the children’s time at Leominster Primary School.  
 
During their visit the children will stay at Cardiff Central Youth Hostel where meals will be provided. As 
well as lots of sightseeing, we will visit Cardiff castle, go swimming at the international pool and watch a 
film at the cinema. 
 
If your child is on the Free School Meals register you will be able to apply for help with the cost of the trip.  
Please apply in writing or come and see Mr Mamak or myself. 
Yours sincerely 
 
The school has very high expectations of children's behaviour whilst they are representing Leominster  
Primary School on a trip. Therefore, we need to be confident that all children’s behaviour is excellent and 
they conduct themselves in a sensible manner at all times. We reserve the right to not take any child 
whose behaviour could put themselves or others at risk.  
 
 
 
 
Mrs S McAtear 
Year 6 Phase Leader 

 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………..  Class…………..  
 
I would like my child to have a place on the Cardiff trip.    
 
I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £30.00      
 
I will be attending the meeting on Thursday 22nd  November at 6pm   
 
 
Signed……………………………………………..Parent/Guardian 
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